
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cherry Tree Close, Bromyard, Herefordshire, HR7 4UY 
Tel:  01885 483237   Email:  admin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 

Head of School: Mrs Heather Yarnold 
Email: hyarnold@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 
 

Year 6 SATs Week Breakfasts 
 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
The week beginning Monday 12th May is SATs Week for the Year 6 pupils. The children have 
been working so incredibly hard and are absolutely ready. 
 
We invite all Year 6 pupils to school on Monday 12th – Thursday 15th May for a pre-SATs 
breakfast. This will consist of sausages (including vegetarian option), bacon, toast, apple 
or orange juice.  
 
Children should arrive via the main office at 8.20am ready for breakfast at 8.30am.  
All Year 6 pupils are invited for breakfast. 
 
If you or your child has any queries, please do get in touch. 
 
The Year 6 team 


